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Colleagues 
 
On behalf of ASDA GMB London 
Region I would like to congratulate 
Helena Sharpe who received the 
Mary Macarthur runner up award on 
4th June at GMB Congress in 
Plymouth 
 
The award was presented to Helena 
by GMB’s General Secretary Tim 
Roache and President Mary Turner.  
 
Helena received the award for the 
work she has undertaken supporting 
our GMB members within the ASDA Luton store following the devastating fire on 6th 
March 2017. 
 
I have spoken personally to Helena who informed me “I am dedicated to improving 
the Health and Safety in my workplace, there is no excuse for poor Health & 
Safety within ASDA.  ASDA Have robust Health & Safety guidelines and they 
should be followed by all colleagues and managers.” 
 
Helena is truly inspirational, she is a credit to GMB and all the members she supports. 
 
Remember it is the responsibility of all colleagues in ASDA to report and correct, where 
possible, breaches of Health & Safety. 
 
Please inform your manager and GMB Steward if you have ANY concerns with Health 
& Safety within your store. 
 
Regards 
 

Angie Tidy 
 
Angie Tidy – ASDA GMB National Health & Safety Representative 
GMB London Region 


